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Dear Friends:

As the holiday season approaches, the 37th annual food and gift

program is being organized in our community. We who are blessed

with much have the opportunity to help those who are not as fortunate

to have a happier holiday. We hope we can count on your support.

We will again provide our recipients with either food boxes or gift

cards to Sherm’s Thunderbird Market. Gift cards are redeemable for

any products except alcohol, tobacco, or lottery tickets. Your

monetary donations will be gratefully received, for the funds on hand

at the beginning of December will determine the value of the gift cards

we can provide and the amount of food in the boxes. Please mail

donations by December 1 to:

Holiday Food & Gift Program

PO Box 96

Glide, OR 97443

The giving tree will be at 138 Grill starting November 15 so that

individuals can choose a child or senior, buy presents, and return them

before the cutoff date of December 10. 

If you have any questions, please call our chairman, Dick Kreger, at

541-670-1384. We hope we can count on your generosity so the

Holiday Food and Gift Basket program can continue to work its

annual miracle.

With much gratitude for your support,

Jeannie Black, Ted Damewood, Dick Kreger, Nancy Kreger, Dianne

Muscarello, Ian Quimby, and Nancy Tague


